
   WAVERLY PARK BOARD of DIRECTORS MEETING 

                            Via E-Mail, 01/09/2014 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: Nancy Horne 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

 

Nancy Horne sent closing budget report for 2013, which can be 
viewed by any Homeowner by contacting Ms. Horne. 

Due to rising cost of electrical and water at the Pool and 
common area, as well as maintenance of grounds and pool the 
HOA Dues will need to increase to $220.00 annually. 

 

You will receive your statements at the end of January. 

Please be prompt in sending in your dues owed by February 
28th. 

Thank you for you continued support of Waverly Park. 

We accept Volunteer work for our neighborhood, if there is 
anything that you can do for improvements for Waverly Park 

Contact any board member. 

Thank You,  

Cindy Thomas, WPBOD Secretary 



 

 

 

                         


